

Board of Park Commissioners





13-0365

TO:

ATTORNEY STEPHEN MATTY - LEGAL DEPARTMENT

FROM:

STEVEN C. CARLYON - PARKS & RECREATION DIRECTOR

DATE:

AUGUST 1, 2013

SUBJECT:

LA CROSSE LOGGERS USE AGREEMENT

The Board of Park Commissioners at the Special Park Board Meeting of August 1, 2013, unanimously approved the use agreement between the City of La Crosse, La Crosse Baseball, LLC. and the Northwood's League Inc. for the use of Copeland Field as recommended and approved by the Copeland Park Lease Negotiating Committee at their July 31, 2013 meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS

Steven C. Carlyon

Director